THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE

January 11, 1940

Professor F. C. Allen Department of Physical Education

My dear Professor Allen:

I am sending you here a copy of the College enrollment schedule for the spring semester. We are very eager to have this schedule absolutely correct, and we should appreciate it if you would look over the section devoted to the courses offered by your department to see if any corrections are to be made. If any are found, please report them to us as soon as possible so that we may call the corrections to the attention of major advisers during the meeting to be held next Monday afternoon.

Very truly yours,

J. H. Nelson

Associate Dean